
 

                                    
 

                                 Save the Date! 
 
 

 
 

The Department of Housing and Urban Development (“HUD”) will be hosting a conference for 
nonprofit organizations and units of local government to help further educate organizations about 

FHA Loan Sale opportunities and enhancements for upcoming sales that provide expanded 
opportunities for participation. 

 

 

 

Time 
       11:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. EST 

          (Check in begins at 10:00 am EST) 
 
 

Location 

Virtual Conference 
To register and for additional Conference information contact: 

dwentworth@falconcapitaladvisors.com 
 

 

 

Conference Topics to Include: 

Overview and history of nonprofit participation in FHA Loan Sales; Upcoming enhancements to 
encourage increased nonprofit participation; Review of Bidder Qualification requirements;  Review & 

discussion of previous nonprofit success stories.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

R.S.V.P. 
                  Formal invitations will follow. 

For additional information, please contact HUD’s Transaction Specialist, Falcon Capital Advisors, 
at dwentworth@falconcapitaladvisors.com or call 1-844-709-0763 
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